
Meet your Resident 
Advisory Board Members
The Resident Advisory Board (RAB) was established to encourage residents to engage in their community and 
positively affect the quality of life of families living within Knox Hills. A huge thank you to the resident volunteers for 
donating their time and contributing to the success of their community!  

Residents are encouraged to share ideas and suggestions with their RAB representatives as you see them in the 
community or by emailing RAB@knoxhills.com.  Knox Hills values all suggestions and recommendations.

David is a civilian who 
has lived with Knox Hills 
since 2019. His love of 
helping people and making 
the places he lives more 
enjoyable is the reason 
behind his decision to join 
the RAB. 

David Haffner
North Dietz

Doug is retired from the 
Navy and law enforcement 
and has lived with Knox 
Hills since 2016. He brings a 
lifetime of experience from 
various communities around 
the country and believes 

that communication with neighbors is paramount to having 
a wonderful community to live in.

Doug Nee
Edwards

Gary is a retired NCO and 
has lived with Knox Hills since 
2016 during his time as a GOV 
Civilian. He chose to become 
a RAB member to become 
involved and help other 
residents. 

Gary 
Remington
Matthews Place

Lisa recently retired after 
serving in the Army and 
Army Reserves for 30 years 
and has lived with Knox 
Hills since 2011. She loves 
feeling at home in the Fort 
Knox community, she enjoys 
serving and giving back. 

Lisa Wells
Chestnut Glen

Clint moved to Fort Knox in 
March of 2021. He enjoys 
living and working on Fort 
Knox. He became a RAB 
member because he says he 

takes great pride in the community and wants to do his part 
to ensure Fort Knox residents enjoy living on the installation.

Clint 
Denney
Matthews Place


